
 
 

BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE 

 
 
SUBJECT : NOTICE ON THE SUBMISSION AND OPENING OF ELIGIBILITY 
  DOCUMENTS 
 

PROJECT : PROCUREMENT OF CONSULTING SERVICES FOR THE DEVELOPMENT  
  OF ELECTRONIC DOCUMENT CONTROL CENTER (EDCC) FOR THE  
  MANAGEMENT OF THE DEPARTMENT OF TOURISM’S QUALITY  

  MANAGEMENT SYSTEM (DOT-BAC-REI NO. 2020-012) 
 
DATE : 22 JUNE 2020 

 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Please be reminded that the Eligibility documents of interested consultants for the Procurement of 
Consulting Services for the Development of the Electronic Data Control Center (EDCC) for the 
Department of Tourism’s Quality Management System (DOT-BAC REI No. 2020-012) must be 
duly received by the BAC Secretariat on or before June 24, 2020 until 9:00 a.m. only at the 
Procurement Management Division, 4th Floor, DOT Bldg., No. 351 Sen. Gil Puyat Avenue, 
Makati City 

 
The Opening of Eligibility Documents will be conducted through video conferencing  using the Skype 
platform on June 24, 2020 at 11:00 am.  

Prospective bidders who are interested in joining the opening of eligibility documents must send the 

following details to the BAC Secretariat via e-mail at dot.bac@tourism.gov.ph not later than 5:00 p.m. 
of June 23, 2020: 

 Name of Representative(s) – maximum of two (2) 
 Company Name 
 Contact Number and Email Address 
 Skype ID(s) 

For the guidance and information of all concerned. 
 
22 June 2020 
 

 

 
                 
                                    ASec. ROBERTO P. ALABADO III 
               DOT-BAC Chairperson 

mailto:dot.bac@tourism.gov.ph

